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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

 

18th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
I am writing to you to update you on the change of staffing in Year 1. 

 
Miss Pike is currently suffering from Glandular Fever and has been told to rest. Mr Norman, who 
was a student teacher here last year, has taken on the role of being class teacher in her absence. To 
ensure consistency for the pupils, Mr Norman will be teaching Year 1 until Miss Pike is well enough 
to return full time. 
 
Miss Pike will have a phased return to work in the next couple of weeks, and as such, we will be re-
arranging Holly 1's’Parents Evening’s to be held before the Easter Holidays. 
 
I do hope this will help you and your children with regards to the current changes in class and I am 
sure you will join us in wishing Miss Pike a speedy recovery. 
 

Have a good weekend and thank you for your understanding at this time. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

  

   
Laura Bennett   

Head Teacher  

 

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School 

Barons Road 

Bearwood 

Bournemouth 

BH11 9UN 
BEARWOOD 

Primary and Nursery School 
 

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett 

Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini 

 

 


